
WORKSHOP ON CCF, 2023 UNDER NEP, DATED JULY 5, 2023 

 
One-day Workshop on ‘Curriculum and Credit Framework (CCF, 2022) under 

National Education Policy’ was organised by the Departments of Economics 

and Commerce in collaboration with IQAC, Victoria Institution (College) on 

July 5, 2023, at Keshub Memorial Hall. 

 

Two invited speakers were- 

Sri Debasish Biswas, Inspector of Colleges, University of Calcutta and Sri 

Gurupada Saren, Secretary, Councils of Undergraduate Studies, university 

of Calcutta.  

 

 



In presence of the Principal Dr. Maitreyi Ray Kanjilal and IQAC 

coordinator Dr. Sumallya Karmakar the program started from 11:00 am 

and continued till 3 p.m.  

Approximately 68 faculty members from Different colleges, including 

Victoria Institution (College) attended the workshop.  

 

 

In this workshop the curriculum and credit frame work of 4–year degree 

course and 3-year multidisciplinary course was discussed in detail by the 

resource persons and a very important interactive session took place. As per 

the feedback by the participants, as the CCF is going to be implemented from 

the coming session of 2023, the entire workshop will be immensely helpful for 

them in sketching the lesson plans and conducting classes.  

 


